Kittanning, Pennsylvania
May 9, 2022

The Board of Supetvisors of East Franklin Township met in the Municipal Building at
9:00 a.m. for a special meeting.

Call to Order

Present: Barry Peters, Chairman
Dan Goldinger, Vice Chairman
David Stewart, Supervisor
Debra Cornman, Secretary/Treasurer

Sally Conklin — Lemmon Hollow Road Bridge Replacement Project - Bid specifications
were sent out to bidders on behalf of East Franklin Township, Armstrong County,
by MECALL Services, LLC, All bidders are prequalified by PENNDOT to
complete bridge construction projects. Bids were publicly opened on May 3, 2022
at 11:00 a.m. Three bids were received. Two bids were opened and one was
received after 11:00 a.m. and was sent back to the bidder.

COMPANY ANMOUNT
Gregori Construction Inc. $795,413.00
Palo Inc, $667,028.00

Motion made by David Stewart and seconded by Dan Goldinger to award bid
to Palo in the amount of $667,028.00. Motion approved unanimously.

PUBLIC CONMENT:
None

ADJOURNMENT:

Motion made by Dan Goldinger and seconded by Barry Peters to adjourn
special meeting at 9:10 a.m. Motion approved unanimously.

Debra L. Cornman, Secretary/Treasurer




